
 
 

 
 
 
 

Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis 
 

 
 
DMAS has reviewed the Economic Impact Analysis prepared by the Department of Planning and 
Budget regarding the regulations concerning Inpatient Hospital Services.  Noting that the 
analysis is predicated on potential scenarios, which may or may not come to pass regarding 
hospital reactions to the new reimbursement methodology, DMAS raises no issues with this 
analysis. 
 


